
 

From: Matthew Froggatt  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 2:25 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fireworks ban 

 
Hi, 
 
I just got a message from someone about a proposed fireworks ban in Oakville. I do not live 
there and have never lived there . 
 
Just wanted to say I think the ban makes a lot of sense. While the city should still 
absolutely host shows, I don't feel the risk/reward justifies it. 
 
Thanks, 
Matthew 
 


